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MEETING NOTES

DATE:

20th May 2010
SUBJECT:

Obtaining Court Approval for Settlements of Children’s Claims

LOCATION:

Offices of Hodge Jones & Allen

ATTENDEES:
District Judge Backhouse




Laura Merry (Co-ordinator)




Nicola Mooney (Secretary)




Members of the Children Injury Special Interest Group

District Judge Wendy Backhouse gave a helpful talk on obtaining Court approval.  Please see her attached notes and a note prepared by Nicola Mooney of further points that arose during the talk.

Afterwards Laura Merry gave the APIL executive committee briefing.
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